Library Director’s Report
October 2019
By Crystal Spybuck


· Volunteer update: This month we have quite a few volunteers out. We will be rearrange some staff later this month.  We have received a couple of volunteer applications we are reviewing.
· The Blanco Library has been approved for the requested $6,000 from the County Commissioners and the $15,000 from the City of Blanco. I have the request for release of funds ready to sign.
· The roof leak was repaired by Rio Blanco Contractors. We will wait on the drywall repair until there are a couple of rain events to check on the roof repair. We still need to repair the soffit and stucco. 
· We are wrapping up the funds from the Hancher foundation. We have purchased new desks and chairs for around the library, paying for the first set of children’s storage, ordered new chain blinds for the large conference room, and may replace the tables in the study rooms too.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The retro vinyl chairs are up for silent auction, so far we have only received one bid.
· Brian and I are taking a 12 hour online course for small library collection development so we can address the next set of policies next month.
· It is time to do a six month review of Marcy Westcott’s classes.
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